
Approaching the Finish Line - 30 Days and $5,402 
During the past month, our faithful supporters have been praying and generously giving, contributing a total 
of $26,524 towards the church property for Trinity Baptist in Quilicura! This leaves us with a remaining 
need of $5,402, which must be raised by the end of September. Please continue to pray with us about 
this time-sensitive opportunity. If the Lord leads you to give, please send your gift to Vision Baptist Missions, 
PO Box 647, Dawsonville, GA 30534, with the memo: Trinity Land Fund Chile. Additionally, please email us 
at jason@connectchile.org so we can track daily how the Lord provides for this urgent need. Thank you 
again for your prayers!


College and Career Retreat 
The Chile Baptist College hosted a college and career retreat in 
late August with over 140 attendees. God worked in many 
hearts as they studied the biblical account of the Prodigal 
Son, with Pastor Jorge Muñoz as our guest speaker. Lori and I 
were encouraged by the numerous testimonies of how God 
moved in the hearts of so many young people. Please continue to 
pray for these growing believers.


Conference Season Begins in Chile 
One of the privileges of this stage of ministry is returning 
to churches we helped start years ago or preaching for 
pastors we trained and sent out. This past month, I was 
invited to speak for two pastors who were sent out from 
our church, Liberty Baptist.


John Moncada, at Cross Baptist, invited me to preach five 
times over three days on evangelism and discipleship. It 
was thrilling to see so many young believers putting the 
Great Commission into practice at that church. Francisco Barra, at Bethel Baptist, invited us to a three-day 
family conference. It was wonderful to reconnect with Francisco and his wife Constanza and spend time 
with the believers there. We are so encouraged by the numerical and spiritual growth we’ve witnessed at 
both of these churches. 


This is what missions is all about—partnering together to train local believers to start churches and reach 
Chile and the world with the Gospel. We could not do this without you. You are our partners. Thank you!
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